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Why did my auxiliary receive a letter about advisors/revitalization??? 

The Department President has requested that the Chief of Staff send out letters as 

part of the position’s responsibilities. 

Based on the past few years of inspections done by the district presidents, some of 

the forms filled out indicate that an advisor or unfortunately a revitalization team 

might be needed to assist our struggling auxiliaries. 

Please understand that to grow our department we must work with our auxiliaries 

that might be having difficulties. Often the auxiliary doesn’t reach out to their 

district presidents and we find out too late to save them, we are trying not to let this 

happen. 

PLEASE if you have any questions or concerns, bring them to your district 

president or department Chief of Staff, we are here to HELP. 

 

Grace Kelly 

Department of CT. VFW Auxiliary 

Chief of Staff 

860-795-6442 

 

 

 


